August 8, 2020

Dear Committee,

See Attach Application
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See Attach Photos

See Attach Photos
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A 6 ft High & the Length of 22 ft White Vinyl Fence was put up
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5 Ve replaced the 4 ft Chain link fence with a 6 ft white vinyl Fence, rather then repairing
the fence we remove the 4 ft chain link fence to the far part of backyard. Which forced
us to build a dog run to stop my dog from being able to get out of the yard or jump the
fence. This now allows my dog to have the space which requires for my dog to roam in
her own space and not terrorize our community. Unfortunately, we’re new to the area
as of December 2019 and we were not aware a permit was needed until the inspector
came out in June 2020 after the fence was put up prior to his visit. He explained due to
the Pandemic COVID-1S. He would allow us some time to resolve this matter because
the office was closed and before issuing us a ticket. We’re reaching out to resolve this
issue and hoping for a proper resolution.

See Attach Paperwork
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Thank you,

Mr. & Mrs. Glen McCoy
313-539-2545 Cell



